Weber County Sheriff’s Office Impound Notification

TO:

A vehicle registered to you has been impounded by the Weber
County Sheriff’s Office for the following reason:

The vehicle is a

Plate # . The vehicle was

taken to

You may make arrangements to pick the vehicle up by
contacting the above towing agency and paying the appropriate towing
and storage fees. If this was a State Tax Impound, you will also need to
contact the State Tax Commission for release prior to picking the
vehicle up from the impound yard.
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